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Katherine Olson, Ph.D.

Depa rtment of Pha rmacology a nd Experimental Neuroscience
University of Nebraska Medical Center
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Omaha, NE 68198-5800

Dear Dr. Olson:

I agree to having my name listed in the acknowledgments sestion of your upcoming manuscript regarding the
Leukine clinical trial.

Sincerely,

Kenneth,A. Follett, MD PhD

Professor Emeritus
Department of Neurosurgery

988437 Nebraska Medical Centerl Omaha, NE 68198-8437
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